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Major crash on I-20E

Friday, May 27, 2022

UPDATE: Traffic is back to normal.

Traffic is at a standstill on I-20E due to a major crash between exit 3 and 5. Greenwood Police Department is the
lead agency working on that crash.

Drivers are being diverted onto exit 3 close to where CPSO deputies are investigating an earlier crash that
happened on Hwy.80. Drivers are asked avoid the area if possible.


